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West Bound I94 Closed  

 
 

NARRATIVE:  Multiple Vehicle Crash I94, 6 miles west of Mapleton ND.  Vehicles are 
blocking I94 West bound. The gates are down closing I94 west bound at West Fargo.  Please 
see the ND DOT road map for updates on the closure. 
A media release will be sent out later with details about the crash.   
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For More Information Contact:  LT Troy Hischer    

       thischer@nd.gov 
     

 


